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Please address all correspondence to

Attn: Dr Peter Boxall

Chairman Fit for the Future

Independent Pricing & Regulatory Tribunal
PO Box K35

HAYMARKET Post Shop NSW 1240

Dear Dr Boxall
Subject: Batlow to be removed from the Tumut Shire Council to the Tumbarumba Shire Council
by a change to the Local Government Electoral Boundaries

I refer to your reference W15/3296 and our correspondence of 13 july 2015.
Further to our previous submission and as outlines in our letter we have had a Petition signed in support of the

change for Batlow to be removed from the Tumut Shire Council to the Tumbarumba Shire Council.

Please find attached a copy of the petition signed by Batlow residents in support of the change. We have
forwarded the original Petition the Minister for Local Government, Honourable Mr Paul Toole MP.

It is concerning the number of Batlow residents unhappy with the management and support from the Tumut
Shire Council, hence the 264 signatures supporting the Petition for change.

We would appreciate if you could keep the names and addresses on the attached copy of the petition
CONFIDENTIAL.

We trust the Tribunal will consider the views of the Batlow residents and advise us in due course of the
cutcomes.

Yours Sincerely

John Connors

Keith Dawson
Attachment: Copy of Petition 16 pages with 264 signatures
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